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RUTH MITCHELL GUEST OF HONOR AT SHOWER 
A Surprise Baby Shower was held at the home of 

Virginia Galvin last Thursday evening in honor of 
Ruth Mitchell. Seated in a decorated chair the 
guest of honor was presented with many beautiful 
gifts. 

A delightful luncheon was served by the hostess 
and co-hostess, Shirley Hersey. 

REGIONAL TOUR STARTED BY CWL PRESIDENT 
Starting September |3 and continuing until Sept. 

17, Reverend R.A.Carey, Acting Director of the 
Fort William Diocesan Counei], The Catholic Wo- 
men's League of Canada, and Mrs.F.A.Helmink, 
Diocesan President, will tour the Western Section 
of the Diocese, holding Regional Meetings at Ati- 
kokan, Emo, Rainy River, Kenora, Balmertown, 
Dryden and Sioux Lookout. The aims of the tour 
are to encourage better understanding of League 
Work and to help Parish Councils solve any local 
Catholic Women's League problems. 

One of the main topics for discussion will be the 
Fort William Diocesan Council's participation in the 
Catholic Women's League National Centennial Pro- 
ject - "The Establishment of a Voluntary Fund to 
support the Vanier Institute of the Family." The 
National Council of The Catholic Women's League 
of Canada hopes to raise $1,000,000 by voluntary 
donations from League members. 

The Eastern Section of the Diocese will be visited 
in the latter part of October. 

FOR SALE - Restaurant with living quarters in Schrei- 
ber. Phone 547. 
FOR SALE - one part Mexican Chihuahua male pup, 
eight weeks old. Phone Schreiber 547. 
ROOM AND BOARD AVAILABLE - two rooms - 
$85. a month. Apply 123 Poplar Crescent, Phone 
3584. 

Neo Tie 

Any district women interested in helping the 
Liberal Party are invited to attend a meeting on 
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER I6TH - in the Committee 
Room of the YMCA in Schreib er - at 8:00 P.M. 

Guest speaker will be Mrs.Ruth Middleton, 
President of the Port Arthur Liberal Riding Associa- 
tion. This meeting is open to all. 

GUIDE NEWS 
The First Terrace Bay Girl Guide company will 

begin meetings on September 22nd at 6.30 in the 
High School auditorium. 

CANADIAN WILL STOP REGULARLY HERE 
The local Station Agent announces that the 

Canadian will stop in Terrace Bay - both from the 
east and from the west - regularly, so that coach 
passengers may embark and disembark. 
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DISTRICT 
LIBERALS 
MAKE FIRST 
MOVES IN 
PRE-ELECTION 
MEETINGS. 

The Liberal 
Committees in — 
this district were 
the first to present 
their candidate 
in the forthcoming 
federal election. 

Already Bob 
Andras of Port Ar- 
thur has appeared: 

at meetings in both Schreiber and Terrace Bay. 
Harvey Carmichael of Schreiber heads the Liberal 

Committee in that Town and Joe Kennedy the com- 
mittee in Terrace Bay. | 

During his trips to this district Mr.Andras was ac- 
companied by his wife, his campaign manager Bob 
Marcinek, Mr.Ruth Middleton, Mrs.Angela Hender- 
son, Mrs. Jessie Spooner and Bill Cavanaugh. 

LAKE TROUT BINGO PLANNED IN ROSSPORT 
The Altar Society of St.John Berchman's Church 

in Schreiber are sponsoring a Bingo on Friday, Sept. 
7th at 8 p.m. when prizes will be 5 Ib. (average) 
lake trout. For a door prize they plan to give an 
approximately 10 Ib.Lake Trout. This sounds as if 
the fishing is pretty good at Rossport these days. 

EX TENSION COURSES PLANNED BY UNIVERSITY 
Lakehead University will again offer extension 

courses and the number of applications received from 
the various towns will decide where the instruction 
will be given. 

Interested residents of Schreiber, Terrace Bay and 
Marathon can enroll this year for History 2c6 - 
Green & Roman. For more information contact Mr. 
K.MacLeod at Terrace Bay High School . 

FOR SALE - One Canadian Star House Trailer, 10 ft. 

wide x 32 ft. long. Contact Ron Marquis or Phone 
745 Schreiber. 

ART.CLUB NEWS 
The Terrace Bay Art Club will hold a work session: 

on Thursday, September 16th, at 8:00 P.M. in the 
Arts Centre. All members and prospective members 
welcome.  


